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Dear Mr McEllis

As one of the constituent colleges of the University of London and a member of the Bloomsbury Group
of Colleges, | am 1g to you today to lodge with you our support for the University’s Planning
Application to redevelop the halls of residence site in Cartwright Gardens

The University is well aware of the various issues associated with this developmen
sub ing the formal planning application, have ensured that true public consultation has taken place;
including the public meeting held under the auspices of the Council’s Development Management Forum
and in its plans, the University seeks to allay concerns over environmental impact, levels of noise,
security and traffic etc.

A successful application will provid
accommeodation facilities and therefore we w
development as part of your consideration

the much needed improvement to the University’s student
ild be grateful if you would record cur support for this
University's Planning Application.

Yours sincerely,

Elaine Acaster
Vice Principal (Strategy and Governance)




